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What a fabulous festive week we have had in school! Our Infant Children have

been able to perform to two live audiences this week, and I think you will all

agree, they were spectacular!

Our older children performed for the Warton Women’s Institute and once

again it was a privilege to take our children into the community, they

represented Warton St. Paul’s so well!

We have enjoyed a story being read by Santa, numerous Christmas parties and

a wonderful Carol Service in school!

Thank you for all your support and understanding over the last few weeks.

Together, we kept each other safe. I hope you continue to take care through

the holidays and have a wonderful Christmas.

We are a family team at WSP and I would like to thank all staff and

Governors for their support over a very busy term!

The staff, Governors and I would like to wish you a very Merry Christmas and

a Happy New Year.

We are looking forward to welcoming you back at 8:45am Wednesday 5th

January 2022!

God Bless,

Mrs Dean

Well done to Jack, Tessa, Tom, Andra, Millie, George and

Skyla.

The year group with the best attendance goes to Year 3!



WELL DONE!

House Points

Congratulations to  St. Patrick’s team for winning the most

points this term!!!

This week we celebrated …

Jack, Jake, Miss Yates, Lukas,DJ, Jack, Cody and Marley’s

birthday!

Our Gospel Value this half term is …

Our Gospel Value heroes this half term have been chosen by the

staff and the children for demonstrating Peace in school.



Bobby, Tilly Max and Dennis

Friday 17th December 2021 School closes for Christmas at 2:30pm

Tuesday 4th January 2022 INSET Day

Wednesday 5th January 2022 School reopens at 8:45am

School Dates 2021/2022
Autumn Term 2021
Wednesday 1 September 2021 – INSET
Thursday 2nd September School Opens
Friday 22nd October - INSET
Half Term: Monday 25 October - Friday 29 October 2021
Reopen: Monday 1st November 2021
Ends: Friday 17 December 2021

Spring Term 2022
Tuesday 4 January 2022 – INSET
Reopen: Wednesday 5th January 2022
Half Term: Monday 14th February - Monday 21st February 2022*
Reopen: Tuesday 22nd February 2022
Ends: Friday 1 April 2022

Summer Term 2022
Reopen: Tuesday 19 April 2022
May day: Monday 2 May 2022
Half Term: Monday 30 May -Friday 3 June 2022
Monday 6th June and Tuesday 7th June INSET
Reopen: Wednesday 8th June 2022
Ends: Friday 22nd July 2022

Total number of openings – 190 days
INSET Days – 5 Days



*Please note the additional day is due to the extra bank holiday in 2022 for the
Queen's Platinum Jubilee (Friday 3rd June).

A Goodbye from our Chair of Governor’s

After 4 years of dedicated service to Warton St. Paul’s CE Primary, Miss Snape

has been redeployed, as Chair of Governor’s, to another Primary school within

the Blackburn Diocese. Cidari are in the process of appointing a new Chair ready

to start in January 2022.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank Miss Snape for all her hard work,

support and friendship to our school over the last few years.

So, on behalf of all the staff, governors and children we wish you love and

happiness in your new venture.

Dear Parents and Carers,

I wanted to write to you as my term of office as Chair of Governors at St Paul’s

comes to an end at the end of this year and I will be moving on to serve as Chair at

another school within our Diocese.

I have been involved at St Paul’s for four years and what a change we have seen in

that time. The future for our school is bright!

You have been a massive part of that journey, supporting the staff and governors

as we have sought to make the improvements needed and for that I thank you.

Once again, my thanks for everything you have done and my prayers and best

wishes for a bright and happy future for all who are part of the St Paul’s C of E

Primary Academy family.

Have a wonderful Christmas and a happy and healthy New Year.

Best wishes,

Miss Snape

Chair of Governors




